
WV BoD Minutes of September 1, 2021 meeting 

 
The council meeting was called to order at 1830 hours by a motion by Janie Blessing. In attendance were 
Tatjana Over, Megan Johnson, and John Schooley.  

The treasurer’s report by Janie Blessing was presented: Checking $7,861.47 and Money Market 
$10,347.75. The report was approved with a motion by John Schooley and a second by Tatjana Over.  

The 2022 Proposed Budget was presented for approval. The Budget was approved as presented with a 
motion by Tatjana Over and a second by Megan Johnson.  

The Snow removal contract was presented. The Contract was approved as presented with a motion by 
Bernie Miller and a second by John Schooley.  

New business concerning the pool was discussed. Topics included; Sewer issue – PPL collapsed line and 
repaired, New Umbrellas – Previously bought in 2011 and lost 6 in 2021, Replace shed floor and 
refrigerator, State Inspection – 3 infractions.  

Janie Blessing adjourned the meeting with a motion by Tatjana Over and a second by John Schooley.  

 

 

 

 

 


